
 

 

 
 
October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Support Available for Low Income Families 
 
We are aware that during these very uncertain times some of our parents and carers may be 
faced with loss of income possibly due to redundancy or reduction of hours. If your 
circumstances have changed it might be worth you checking your eligibility for free school 
meals by visiting https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-
meals where you can check your eligibility and apply on line. 
 
If your son/daughter does qualify for free school meals they will also be entitled to extra 
financial, emotional and academic support in school provided from the Government's Pupil 
Premium funding.  
 
If in doubt please go on line and check your eligibility or if you have more general questions 
about Pupil Premium at Higham Lane School, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 
contactus@highamlaneschool.co.uk email address.  If you apply and your son/daughter is 
entitled to free school meals, Warwickshire County Council will inform us and your child can 
start accessing meals and support the following day. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Diane Pitcher 
Pupil Premium Support Coordinator 
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